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December 6,zot7

Sarnt Paul City Council

15 Kellogg Blvd.West, 3ro City Hall
Sarnt Paul, MN 55roz

Dear Members of the City Councih

We, the undersgned members of thelesuit Noviaate ofAlberto Hurtado, wish to express

our support for the urgent work carried on by Lstemng House in service to the poor and

homeless of the ciryofSarnt Paul. Ttus organizxion has for years nowcarned on an

important service to those most in need in our communiqy and hrve proven ther abiliry to
reach out to and help the populadon they serve, without posing a significant inconveruence

to the surrounding commurury. In moving to a new location to conunue theri work, they

have met objeCtions from ner:ghbors who have requested a cap be placed on the number of
people that they be allowed to help each day. We believe such a cap to be unreasonable and a

serious obstacle to ther serving the veryLarge number of needy people in our community.

Wb urge you to allow Lstemng House to continue therr extraordinary work and not place

signficant ob*acles in ther wayof helping people who are most in need.

Sincerely,
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